
School Woodland 

 

Click here to find out more 

about the work AEG volunteers 

have been doing. 
 

Want to get involved? We have 

regular work parties on 

Saturday mornings, working on 

lots of different projects. 

Check our facebook page or 

email: aeg@addingham.info 

 

The woodland around the school grounds was planted along the line of the 
old railway, after the Middle School opened in 1979. Children at the school 
helped with the planting. If you were a pupil at the time perhaps you 
remember planting a tree? 

The Environment Group is working with Addingham Primary School to 
improve and create habitats for wildlife and learning, in and around the 
school grounds, as part of the school’s ‘Green Heart of the Village’ plan. 

The woodland edge is good habitat for song birds. Listen out as you walk.  

Count the new trees we’ve planted alongside the path as you walk up to Jack 
the Cat’s seat. 

How many different leaves can you see? 

How many trees can you recognise? 

https://addinghamenvironmentgroup.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/WFA4_SchoolWoodlandTimeline_online.pdf
mailto:aeg@addingham.info

